Leticia Cazares
C!ula Vista, CA 91910

November 30, 2015

The Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers
City of Chula Vista

276 Fourth Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Re: Parks & Recreation Commission Appointment
Dear Mayor Casillas Salas and Councilmembers:

It is with great regret that I must withdraw from my recent appointment to the Parks &
Recreation Commission. 1 failed to check the commission meeting dates prior to my
interview and only recently found out that they fall on the same exact dates of another
board commitment I have (3™ Thursday of every other month). I will, however, remain
on the Cultural Arts Commission in which I was sworn in on November 10t and have
not yet resigned.

I want to apologize for my oversight and any inconvenience it may have caused you. I
know your time is valuable and 1 deeply regret wasting that time. You can be assured
that I will be more careful when making future commitments.

I look forward to serving on the Cultural Arts Commission and working with each of you
in our joint efforts to foster and promote the amazing talent/arts in our city.

Regards,

teia Caddres



